
 2018 
Christmas Blessings 
for Our Berkeley Hills  

Special Area Teachers and Staff 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
This Christmas Season, the Parent Association would like to bless each of our special area teachers 
and office staff at the Berkeley Hills campus with a gift from parents and students.  If you would like 
to participate, please send your monetary contribution and this form to the office in an envelope 
marked “PARENT ASSOCIATION”.  You may send cash or a check made payable to “Cash”.  Each  
person named below will receive a monetary gift in a card signed “From all the Berkeley Hills Campus 
Families”.  On behalf of the Parent Association, and the faculty and staff, we greatly appreciate your 
gift.  Have a wonderful and blessed Christmas! 
 

 
Berkeley Hills Parent Association Members:  Jodi Brooks, Sarah Detar, Amy Piemme, and Lori Walton 

 
 

You may indicate the amount you would like to contribute next to each person’s name or  
enclose one donation to be divided among each person. 

 

          I have enclosed one donation.  Please divide it among the staff. 

⁯       I have indicated the amount I wish to contribute next to each person’s name. 
 
          TOTAL ENCLOSED _____________________ 
 

 
Please send your gift by Monday, December 17 in an envelope marked  

“PARENT ASSOCIATION”.  

 
SPECIAL AREA TEACHERS: 

 
Tim Sullivan, Physical Education 
Kassaundra Funch, Music/Band 

Jana Snavely, Music/Chorus  
Emily Lowery, Art 

Stefanie Ising, Computers 
Vicki Shepherd, Spanish 

Rachel Sorce, 5th/6th Bible / 4th Grade Math 
DeAnn Donahugh, Discovery 

Ken Hale, Kindergarten Aide/Café Monitor/
Librarian 

 

ADMINISTRATION & STAFF: 
 

Nanette Curtis, Director of Admissions 
Joyce Ricci, Receptionist/Volunteer Coordinator 

Jennifer Plants, Executive Assistant 
Vida Brown, Financial Administrative Assistant 

Rose Weir, Financial Administrator 
Mike Keefer, Facilities Supervisor 

Lindsay Oliver, Financial Assistant 
Julie Lefever, Director of Marketing/Communications 

Kim Hyland, Principal 
Summer Dean, Director of Development 

Frank Murphy, Director of Security 


